Date: August 15, 2021
Arthur V. Martin Ph.D. President

Global Infection Control Consultants LLC
14311 Biscayne Blvd. #613625

North Miami, FL. 33261-3625

Tel: 1-843-368-7063

E-mail: amartin@agicclic.com

Good day Dr. Martin

This letter is to inform you that your name and your work of more than twenty (20) years researching
and developing organic based products and systems to counter pathogens including the current COVID-
19(SARS COV2) strain is of significant value.

with that in mind, you and your work have been submitted to the Nobel Prize nominating committee
for consideration. Submissions go through a selection process and those final selections are held in
secret until an announcement is made.

The nominating period this year was extended due to the COVID-19(SARS COV2) pandemic and your
work with this problem merited a nomination.

Any further contact you receive would be from the Nobel Committee. | wish you well and God Speed
in your valuable work.

Signed: Dr. Roscoe M, Moore Jr., former AssiStant United States Surgoen General (Retired)



